
 
 

 

 
 

3067 Buyer-Code Masking Trial 

6 January 2015 

AWEX Buyer-Code Masking Trial 
 

AWEX members are reminded that the buyer-code masking trial will commence this week.  As noted in 

previous advice, the trial is in response to concerns raised by some AWEX Buyer Members regarding the 

ready availability of detailed auction information in the wider wool industry.   The following services will be 

affected for a period of six months: 

 

• AWEX Online “Gallery” folder (drill-down detail data) 

• AWEX Online custom reports 

• e2 auction viewer 

• e2 LPB (Talman system online catalogue). 

 

In all cases the buyer code shall only be visible to the purchaser of the wool.   

 

AWEX Members will be surveyed at the conclusion of the trial and the results will be presented to the AWEX 

Board in late 2015. 

 

For further information contact Mark Grave mgrave@awex.com.au  

Technical enquiries can be directed to Lionel Plunkett lplunkett@awex.com.au  

 


